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AAACU Sponsors Thundercat Softball

Alpena, Michigan, November 11, 2022 — Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) signed on
as a sponsor for 10U Thundercats travel softball team.

10U Thundercats consists of third, fourth, and fifth grade girls from Alpena, Alcona, and Presque
Isle counties. This team travels to compete against the surrounding teams in softball tournaments
providing youth at a young age the opportunity to improve their skills and learn teamwork.

AAACU is proud to be a sponsor for the 10U Thundercats providing our local youth with a fun
and safe opportunity.

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and losco counties with ten
locations: a main office located in Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with
branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta,
Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As
of September 30, 2022, AAACU provides service to 33,454 members with total assets equal to
8570,945,829.



